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Multi-Tiered Systems of Support (MTSS) are something we talk about 

often as a staff, and include a variety of interventions to help students 

succeed academically and behaviorally. Our MTSS program also contains 

interventions to help  students succeed socially and emotionally. Last year 

we were incredibly fortunate to welcome Alex Dill to serve as a Student 

Assistance Professional (SAP). In this role, Alex has been instrumental in 

teaching students about the importance of staying away from drugs and 

alcohol. This year we’re incredibly excited to welcome Alex back. For a de-

tailed letter explaining his position, please use the following link: 

bit.ly/3Rxyb0e  

Upcoming... 

9/7 
Late Start Wednesday 

 Self-Directed PD 

9/7 VBall vs Clallam Bay @ 6:00 

9/8 P-5 Assembly @ 9:30 

9/9 VBall vs MMK 

9/10 Football vs Mossyrock          @ 1:00 

9/14 Back to School Night from 5:00 -  6:00 

9/14 Senior Parent Night from 6:00 - 7:00 

9/17 Quilcene Fair from  10:00 -  3:00 

After School Clubs Beginning This Week... 

 Mon. Tue. Wed. Thurs. 

  

Wilderness Adventure 
Club 

3:00 - 5:00 pm 
Grades 3-5  

Performing Arts Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Grades K-5 Grades  

K-5  Ballet Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Grades K-5 

Grades  

6-8 

Art Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Grades 6-8 Dance Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Grades 6-8 

Drama Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 

Grades 6-8 

Wilderness Adventure Club 
3:00 - 5:00 pm 

Grades 6-8  Game Club 
3:00  - 5:00 pm 

Grades 9-12 

Grades        

9-12  

Art Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 
Grades 9-12 

Game Club 
3:00  - 5:00 pm 

Grades 9-12  Drama Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 
Grades 9-12  

 
Game Club 

3:00  - 5:00 pm 
Grades 9-12 

Dance Club 
3:00 - 4:00 pm 
Grades 9-12 

As part of the Outdoor Learning Center Volunteer Build, several 

students have proven integral to the  project as they have earned 

credit towards graduation and community service hours.  

In an effort to proactively communicate accurate and 

timely COVID information to parents, we will again be 

sending out a weekly COVID tracker, the first of which 

will be sent out on 9.7.22. To view the updated Jefferson 

County COVID Flowchart for Schools, please visit the fol-

lowing link: bit.ly/3RK9YnE  

bit.ly/3Rxyb0e
bit.ly/3RK9YnE

